
Request for Proposal
American International Company Limited

(Aft erschool Care Program Services)

American International Company Limited, of 27 
Richmond Road, Pembroke, Bermuda HM08 (the 
“Company”) is seeking a vendor of the highest standard 
to manage and operate the Company’s and certain of 
its tenant’s aft erschool care program commencing in 
September 2019 for the 2019/2020 school calendar year. 
We invite suitable candidates to respond to this proposal.

Copies of the detailed request for proposals (RFP) can 
be obtained by contacting Bianca Harris by email at 
hrbermuda@aig.com or by telephone at 298-5126.  

All responses to the RFP must be submitted to the 
attention of Bianca Harris AVP Human Resources 
Manager, 27 Richmond Road, Pembroke, Bermuda 
HM08 by 5:00 pm May 16, 2019.


